

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
JANUARY 4, 2021
ALAMANCE COUNTY PUBLIC LIBRARIES
SUSANA GOLDMAN
SGOLDMAN@ALAMANCELIBRARIES.ORG

NORTH PARK LIBRARY CLOSED AS OF 10:00 A.M., MONDAY, JANUARY 4, 2021

Due to a positive Covid-19 test result amongst staff, the North Park Library will be closed until further notice. While building cleaning is underway, the branch will remain closed out of an abundance of caution. Alamance County Health Department was notified of the possible COVID-19 case(s) at North Park Library and is currently in the process of investigating the findings. The Health Department will continue to work with Alamance County Public Libraries, and North Park Library specifically, to offer testing and contact tracing guidance.

Public Wi-Fi will remain available from outside the library building and book drops will remain open.

Operations at the May Memorial, Mebane and Graham branches remains unaffected. For more information about ACPL services and operations, visit www.alamancelibraries.org and follow us on Facebook (AlamanceLibraries), Twitter (ACLibraries), Instagram (alamancelibraries), and YouTube (Alamance County Public Libraries).